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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 March 2013 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday March 7
th

, 2013 at 7 PM (doors open at 

6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions 

Other Announcements  

Time to pay your annual dues! Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. You can 

bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the March meeting or mail your check to 

NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1946-S Booker T. Washington half dollar graded MS-63 

by NGC. 

PROGRAM – The program this month will be on “Conserving Roman Imperials” given by club member 

Michael M. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in March. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the April 2013 meeting, or any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Silver Roosevelt Dime. (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as a collector, would 

like to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –The American Numismatic Association’s upcoming 2013 ANA elections will have a large 

slate of new candidates seeking board positions. Currently there are 14 nominees for Governor positions 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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with only 4 being current board members looking to be re-elected. Also current board member Jeff Garrett is 

running for the Vice-President position, and current Vice-President Walter Ostromecki is running for 

President. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – John Dean is slated to do a program on “U.S. Mint National 

Commemorative Medals” in April. Bob Bair will be doing the program in May, and club member John B. 

will give his presentation on “U.S. Silver Dollars – First to Last” in June. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on February 7
th

. We had 21 members  and a new member who joined. 

Welcome to Kenny W. 

 

President Dave F. had to leave due to a family emergency and so Vice-President Dave Wi. ran the meeting. 

Dave Wi. called the meeting to order at 7:07. 

Dave reminded the club members that there were old copies of various coin magazines and papers to 

borrow. 

Dave then passed on a news story that he thought might be of interest. It was about the passing of Alan 

Herbert. Alan had served on the ANA board and also had written books and article on error coins. He wrote 

a column in Coin World called “Coin Clinic” for many years. Club member Don K. new Alan personally 

and gave some reflections on interactions that they had over the years. 

Dave also indicated that the club had received a letter from the daughter of member Tom Burnworth 

indicating that Tom had passed.  

Steve L. indicated that he had the Alaska Denali Parks Quarter and the 2
nd

 Cleveland Presidential Dollar 

available. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the February Newsletter. A motion 

was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. We currently have $2,766.02 in the club account. 

(Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it 

at the meeting.) 

 

Old Business 

It was decided that the July 4
th

 meeting would be cancelled rather than attempting to find a date that it could 

be moved to. 

The Coin of the Month schedule was modified to remove the Franklin Half and Silver Washington Quarter 

as these were becoming too expensive due to their silver content. Various Washington Quarter programs will 

be used instead such as State Quarters and National Park Quarters. 

New Business 

It was proposed that because of the cancelling of the July 4
th

 meeting that the club would try and hold a Coin 

Fair during the month. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Michael M. had an new article on eliminating the Cent from being made. This continues to be proposed but 

as of yet the Government does not seem to want to deal with the issue.  

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: Buffalo Nickel. Only one person brought any Buffalos so no contest was held. 

Door Prize: A 68-D and a 69-D 40% silver Kennedy Half Dollars won by Joe G. 
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Raffle Prize: Raffle Prize was a 1922-D Lincoln Cent graded VG-10 Brown by NGC was won by Ron Z. 

Youth Door Prize: No prize last month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

Program 

Last month there was no program. A club auction was held instead. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                       1833 Large Cent – Look at that doubling! 

U P  C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

MARCH 9TH & 10TH   

FRONT RANGE COIN CLUB COIN SHOW 

BOULDER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS (BARN A) 

9595 NELSON ROAD 

LONGMONT, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  10AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – KEN DAVIS 303-772-6706   FOR MORE INFO 

 

MARCH 23RD & 24TH  

FORT COLLINS COIN SHOW 

THOMAS M. MCKEE 4H, YOUTH & COMMUNITY BLDG 

LARIMER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS & EVENTS COMPLEX 

5280 ARENA CIRCLE 

LOVELAND, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  10AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – JIM OSCARSON 970-233-1795   FOR MORE INFO 

 

MARCH 30TH & 31ST  

CHEYENNE COIN SHOW 

HOLIDAY INN 

204 W FOX FARM ROAD 

CHEYENNE, WY  82007 

ADMISSION $1 

9AM TO 6PM SATURDAY  9:30AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – BILL ARNOLD 307-630-2350   FOR MORE INFO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2013  

PRESIDENT *   

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY *   

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2 *  

STEVE L. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2013 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

No editorial this month. 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

